Parent Newsletter | May 2025

Preschool



Hello Preschool Families,

The end of the year brings lots of changes in understanding, maturity, and friendship groups. It's a very exciting time — and a time when your child will need your support and understanding. Teacher Natalie, Teacher Candice, Teacher Jodi and I thank you so much for the love, support and staff lunches. Our hearts were truly touched. God bless you for blessing us!

Graduation is on Thursday, June 5th at 11am. Please arrive early to secure a seat. For our graduation program we would like the children to wear dark bottoms and colorful tops if possible.

The week of May 19-23 will be Spirit Week. You can dress in the following attire each day:

- Monday, Mismatch Day
- Tuesday, Hawaiian/Beach Day
- Wednesday, Sports Day
- Thursday, Favorite Color Day
- Friday, Pajama Day.

SHOES & CLOTHES: Treehouse requires that your child has proper shoes on and is able to get out of their clothes to use the bathroom easily. For the safety of all children, please DO NOT send your children to school wearing: Crocs, boots, sandal, slippers/slides, open-toed shoes, or shoes without socks,

Also, thank you Room Moms for the beautiful gifts and blessing us with lunch for Teacher Appreciation Week! As always, if you have any questions or concerns you can contact the office to make an appointment with me. A very Happy Mother's Day to all of our wonderful moms!

Blessings,

Ms. Rhonda, Head Teacher

May Themes

Apr 28 - May 2

May 5-9

May 12-16

May 19-23

May 27-3

Wonderful World of Ocean

Mother's Day

Ocean Mammals

Spirit Week

Planets / Solar

System



Last Day of School

<u>June 27</u>

School will close at

12pm noon



Monday, May 26th No School

Treehouse will be closed for Memorial Day.

Summer Session

Summer will be full of learning & fun! We still have spaces left in July & August for our Summer 2025 Session.

Stop by the office for an application!

"The Lord has done great things for us and we are filled with joy" Psalm 126:3

Important Reminder!

<u>Tuition payment for</u>
<u>September 2025 is due on</u>
<u>June 1st.</u>

Please pay your tuition on time to hold your child's place at Treehouse for the fall. Online payments are now available, but checks are still acceptable.



Thursday-June 5 at 11:00am

Please join us for a Graduation program <u>inside the church</u> g<u>ym.</u> Located across the parking lot.